
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 3:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
john Tortola

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am appalled at the decision  the oeb has made,without contacting the homeowner. This is highway robbery how 
can they do this with all that we are going through with this pandemic. Its not enough with the stress of the
pandemic how it has effected us monetarily physically and mentally, now they have to put this additional burden on
us when we haven't been able to even use our property.This is not right please reconsider we are going through
enough. How is it right to charge someone for something that is not being used . I'm pissed excuse  my language!




